
Dear Parents,

It has been a fantastic final week of the half term at Green Meadow. The

children in years 5 and 6 have enjoyed another great week of swimming

lessons and have been excellent ambassadors for our school. We all enjoyed

the final celebration assembly of the half term on Wednesday. Huge

congratulations to year 4 who were the best attenders over this half term

and to J K Rowling house who enjoyed their trim track treat for achieving the

most house points this half term. 

We have lots to look forward to next half term, lots of exciting learning

opportunities and hopefully sunny weather! Following her maternity leave,

we are really excited to welcome Miss McGillivray back after half term, when

she will be supporting in year 5.

It was wonderful to see so many children bringing donations to school

yesterday morning for the Friends of Green Meadow summer fair in

exchange for wearing non-school uniform. Don’t worry if you forgot your

donation, you can still bring items and donations to the school office. 

We also had the wonderful news that our donations for Ukraine have

reached the next stage of their journey. They have left the collection point at

Food Gives in Rugby and are now at the distribution centre in Swindon

waiting to be transported to church groups in Poland who are sending

donations to where they are needed most.

We have had a fantastic day today, celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.

We hope you enjoy seeing the photos of our party and the superb artwork

created during week. Our celebration culminated in an amazing performance

from the Jubilee choir this afternoon- you were all wonderful!

Have a fantastic half term break. We look forward to seeing everyone back

at school on Monday 6th June.

Mrs Cross

Diary Dates
Week Ending: 

Friday 27th May 2022



Monday 6th June
Return to School

Gates open at 8.35am  



Tuesday 7th June
Year 5 & 6 Swimming

Lessons



Wednesday 8th June
Year 5 & 6 Swimming

Lessons



Thursday 9th June
Year 5 & 6 Swimming

Lessons
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Queen's Jubilee






A reminder please to contact the school office by telephone (021 475 4505) if your child is
unwell and not able to attend school on each day of their absence.  

As you are aware, the guidance around COVID-19 changed at the end of March. If your child
is unwell and has a high temperature, they should stay at home until they no longer have a

high temperature and are well enough to return to school. If your child tests positive for
COVID-19, they should remain at home for 3 days which is when they are most infectious.  

If your child has a stomach bug, they should remain at home for 48 hours after the last time
they are sick or have diarrhoea.  

Thank you for your support.




Best class attendance: 
KS1 - Giraffes 94.8%
KS2 - Cadbury 98.5%

Most punctual classes are:
KS1 - Zebras

KS2 -  Shakespeare & Mars

Well Done!

SWIMMING LESSONSSWIMMING LESSONSSWIMMING LESSONS
Swimming lessons for Year 5 and Year 6 continue in the first

week back after half term Kind Edwards School.  Lessons are on
Tuesday,  Wednesday and Thursday w/c 6th June.

Remember to leave jewellery at home on swimming days and to
pack swimming costumes or trunks and a towel in a named bag.
A reminder for Saturn class to be in school at the earlier

time of 8.20am on swimming days.

School Absences



LUNCHTIME
ARRANGEMENTS

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
WELL DONE TO THE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WHO HAVE GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND
AND RECEIVED HOT CHOCOLATE NOMINATIONS THIS WEEK. SIX CHILDREN WITH
NOMINATIONS WERE PICKED FROM THE HAT TO ENJOY THEIR CHOCOLATE TREAT.

☺  H O T  D I N N E R S  A N D  A  S E L E C T I O N  O F  S A N D W I C H E S  W I L L
N O W  B E  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S  E V E R Y  D A Y .  

257   167    246    206    124

Dates for the Diary....
We are planning to hold our annual Sports Day

Events at the end of the Summer Term and
can't wait to be able to invite families to these

to cheer the children on!  KS1 Sports Day will
be held at the start of the day on

Thursday 7th July and KS2 will be at the
start of the day on Friday 8th July.



Staying safe the SMART 
way online

We are committed to keeping children safe at all times, and this includes
keeping children safe online. At Green Meadow, we teach e-safety throughout
the year to all children. The NSPCC offers some really good practical advice for
how to teach children to keep safe online at home which can be accessed by

following this link.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/





